
 
 

 
 

Construction Stage 6: February 2021 – June 2021 

Traffic impacts during Stage 6 include: 

 

• Westbound traffic on Venice Blvd will be open to 

two lanes except between the hours of 9 a.m. to  

3 p.m. when westbound traffic will be reduced to 

one lane. 

• Traffic lanes will be restriped on Venice Blvd and 

parking will be restricted during construction. 

• Temporary No Parking/Tow-Away signs will be 

posted as needed. 
 

 

Street and landscape restoration will be 

completed after Stage 6 is finalized. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 

(LADWP) continues to install an emergency 

connection to the Metropolitan Water District 

(MWD) of Southern California’s water supply.  

 

Construction Information 

Construction began in mid-September 2018 and 

is scheduled to be completed by mid-2021.  

To reduce the impact to the community, 

construction of the project is divided into multiple 

stages. 

 

Stage 4 on westbound Venice and Stage 5 on 

Bentley Ave are scheduled to be complete by 

February 2021.  

  

 

Sepulveda-Venice Water Pipeline Connection 

 

On-site Construction Manager: Carlos Perez | 213-798-5715 | carlos.perez2@ladwp.com 
Project Manager: Annette Flores | 213-367-0827 | annette.flores@ladwp.com 
Associate Project Manager: Mary Olmos | 213-367-4475 | mary.olmos@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Deborah Hong | 213-367-5204 | deborah.hong@ladwp.com 
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